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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/124 
 
Subject: Coil Waiting Times 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Looking for some accurate statistics of coil (both copper & 
hormonal) waiting times within health boards around the UK. If 
you could please share any accurate data on your coil waiting 
times with us, that would be very much so appreciated. 

Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire Integrated Care 
Board (BNSSG ICB) does not hold this information. 
 
We advise you to contact the Office for Health Improvement and 
Disparities (formerly Public Health England). 
 
https://www.gov.uk/make-a-freedom-of-information-request 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 6 December 2022 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


